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Note: NASA’s Kennedy Space Center issues Space Shuttle Processing Status Reports each week, and is the source for information regarding processing activities associated with the vehicles and payloads. This report does not necessarily reflect the chronological order of future Space Shuttle missions.  If you are a member of the media and would like further information, visit http://www-pao.ksc.nasa.gov/kscpao.htm 
Discovery (OV-103)

Discovery continues to be processed for the Return to Flight mission, STS-114, to the International Space Station. Left-hand Orbital Maneuvering System pod interface verification testing continues. Installation of Discovery’s airlock is scheduled to begin as early as Monday. Left-hand inboard elevon X-rays are complete. 
Four new Rudder Speed Brake (RSB) actuators have been installed on the vehicle. The RSB panels have been bead blasted and painted, with installation scheduled to begin today. 
Atlantis (OV-104)

Technicians continue to process Atlantis for its future flight to the International Space Station. The airlock was removed from the vehicle last week and fuel cell removal is underway. 
The first RSB panel was removed on Tuesday, followed by the remaining three panels. Once the other panels are removed, the actuators will be taken off the vehicle and sent to the vendor for a complete inspection. 
Endeavour (OV-105)

Space Shuttle Endeavour is in its Orbiter Major Modification period, which began in December. Electrical modifications continue in the crew module. Thermal Control System blanket work continues in support of payload bay radiator installation. Preparations are underway for a fit check of Endeavour’s nose cap.
Technicians began flex hose inspections this week in the Environmental Control and Life Support bay. Structural and wire inspections are ongoing in the forward, midbody and aft of the vehicle.   
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The Kennedy Space Center Newsroom offers an electronic subscription service for status reports, news releases and other notices issued from KSC. There are two possible ways to subscribe.  You may send a blank e-mail message to � HYPERLINK "mailto:ksc-news_release-subscribe@kscnews.ksc.nasa.gov" �ksc-news_release-subscribe@kscnews.ksc.nasa.gov� or follow the instructions on the Web site at http://� HYPERLINK "http://kscnews.ksc.nasa.gov/" �kscnews.ksc.nasa.gov�. The system will confirm the request via e-mail.
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